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August 30, 2019

VIA E-MAIL

Courtney Avery
Board Administrator
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, IL 60602

Re: August Monthly Report- Permit Condition for Project #17-072

Dear Jeannie:

We represent Illinois Vascular Care, LLC and Nephrology Associates of Northern 
Illinois, Ltd. (“NANI”) in connection with Project #17-072, Illinois Vascular Care. Pursuant to 
the condition included in the permit letter for Project #17-072 please accept this letter as our 
monthly status report. Through July 31, 2019, $ $228,257.75 of the original $3,106,690 
designated for the project has been spent, and the balance ($2,878,432.25) required to complete 
this project remains available and will be used to pay expenses related to Project #17-072.   

If you should have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 312-212-4967 or 
via email at JMorado@beneschlaw.com, you can also contact my colleague Mark J. Silberman at 
312-212-4952 or via email at MSilberman@benseschlaw.com.  

Very truly yours,

BENESCH, FRIEDLANDER, 
COPLAN & ARONOFF LLP

Juan Morado, Jr.

cc: Mike Constantino, Senior Project Reviewer


